## BILL AND ELAINE TABOR

MISSIONARIES IN COSTA RICA

May, 2019

Dear Praying Friends,

In March was a great time. Our first Church that we started had their 50<sup>th</sup> Anniversary.

The Baptist Temple of Tibas celebrated the whole month with Youth, Men and Women's meetings. Rev, Tony Luizzo, president of BEMA and pastor of the Fellowship Baptist of Columbus, Ohio delivered the messages on the Anniversary Sunday. This church supports over 60 missionaries in Costa Rica and other countries. Great Blessing!!

Our missionary pastor Magidel Bermudez in Masaya, Nicaragua passed into glory with God very unexpectedly at the age of fort eight. He leaves behind his wife, Janet and their two young boys. I flew to Nicaragua with my son Mike for the funeral. A crowd of over 1200 attended the services. Please pray for his great church that is seeking a new pastor. I returned last week and found that the church was full and caring on the ministry. Pray for them.

We have a pastor's meeting every month to encourage them and give them seminars. Over 20 attend each month. The churches are strong and doing well. In June we will begin a new mission in a place called Miramar.

Thank you for your support in prayer and offerings.

As always,

Bill + Clane
Bill and Elaine

Wtabor123@gmail.com

**BEMA MISSIONS** 

